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A friendly reminder: be mindful of your personal belongings and your 
surroundings. The WCA is not responsible for any lost, missing, or stolen 
items on WCA property so please take the necessary actions for your 
personal property. Bikes at bike racks should be locked. Lock cars in parking 
lots. Take turns watching belongings and even consider a portable 
beach/pool safe box or bag to keep belongings secured. 

 

T H I S  MON TH …  

EVENTS/ 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 
May 7- Primrose HOA 

May 20- Leyland HOA 

May 25- Pool opening 11am 

May 25- Summer Music Night     

7pm-9pm 

May 27- White Rabbit Mobile 

Books 12pm-4pm 

May 28-  7pm WCA Board meeting 

 

Thank you to all who donated their 
eclipse glasses and we have sent 
them on their merry way to Eclipse 
Glasses USA where they will be 
distributed to schools in Latin 
America for their Eclipse event in 
October! 

WHA T ’ S  N EW… .  
 

-The WCA Tennis court will be 

undergoing some repairs and 

improvements June 11th and will 

be closed that day (rain date June 

13).  

-WW residents may notice new 

signs around the recreational 

areas. Please adhere to all rules 

and regulations to keep our 

community safe. 

 

For Pool parties, Lodge rentals, ID 

card reprints, pool guest tickets 

and more….go to… 

www.ww-link.com  

 

 

 

L OOK I NG  A H E AD …  

 COMING UP…. 
 

June 8- 7pm-9pm 

Summer Music Series w/  

Joe Parson Band 

 

June 11- WCA Tennis Court Repairs 

(Courts will be closed)-rain date June 
13 
 

June 22- 7pm-9pm 

Summer Music Series w/  

Bethany Yeh  

 

June 25- 7pm WCA Board Meeting 

 

  

 

 

 

 

WHAT’S HAPPENING 

Welcome to the 2024 pool season! A huge thank you to Ryan Dawson, Kai 

Holt and Gregory Koebke for their substantial assistance in preparation for 

the season. The pools look amazing! Please make sure to have 

memberships paid, ID cards in hand or confirmation emails from Marjorie 

Owens to show the pool front desk. Without these, you will not have pool 

access. Patience with the new staff is always appreciated as we teach the 

new hires how to do their jobs the best they can. We plan to have a great 

season full of fun in the sun! see you on the pool deck!  For more 

information about WCA Recreational Facilities, memberships and more, go 

to www.ww-link.com        ~Justine-Wildewood Aquatics Director 

COMMUNITY SPOTLIGHT      This month, the WCA would like to recognize our maintenance technician, Kevin Brantley!  

Kevin has been working hard to help get the pool and the recreational areas ready for another wonderful season!  With all the 

pressure washing, painting, cleaning and organizing, Kevin has done a wonderful job along with the rest of our amazing staff!    

 

http://www.ww-link.com/

